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treasurer.moccc@outlook.com

From: Cllr Paul Ferretti <paul.ferretti@eastdunbarton.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 January 2022 14:36

To: secretary.moccc@outlook.com

Subject: FW: Fwd:  Fwd:   Fwd:  Fwd:  Openreach and Notifications to East Dunbartonshire 

Council (Case Ref: ED2693)

 
Hi Brian, 
 
Reply, with regard to Planning and BT. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Paul  
  
Councillor Paul Ferretti 
Ward 4, Bishopbriggs North, Campsie & Torrance 
East Dunbartonshire Council 
12 Strathkelvin Place 
Kirkintilloch 
Glasgow G66 1TJ 
 
Tel: 0141 578 8016 
E-MAIL: paul.ferretti@eastdunbarton.gov.uk 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
On 18 Jan 2022, 11:08:16, Max.Wilson@eastdunbarton.gov.uk wrote: 
 
From: Max.Wilson@eastdunbarton.gov.uk 
To: paul.ferretti@eastdunbarton.gov.uk 
Cc: 
Date: 18 Jan 2022, 11:08:16 
Subject: Re: Fwd: Fwd: Fwd: Openreach and Notifications to East Dunbartonshire Council (Case Ref: ED2693) 
 
 
 
Hi Councillor Ferretti 
 
The original email didn't specify which area they were asking about so I assumed it related to the Lennoxtown poles 
which generated a few emails. 
 
I have carried out the same search for Milton of Campsie and have no records of any Regulation 5 notices for that 
area. 
 
Regards 
 
Max Wilson 
 
Team Leader - Planning (Development Applications) 
Place, Neighbourhood and Corporate Assets 
 
*: Broomhill Depot, Kilsyth Road, Kirkintilloch, G66 1TF. 
(: 0141 578 8637 
 
 
 
 
________________________________________ 



2

 
 
On 17 Jan 2022, 14:25:11, Max.Wilson@eastdunbarton.gov.uk wrote: 
 
From: Max.Wilson@eastdunbarton.gov.uk 
To: paul.ferretti@eastdunbarton.gov.uk 
Cc: 
Date: 17 Jan 2022, 14:25:11 
Subject: Re: FW: Fwd: Fwd: Openreach and Notifications to East Dunbartonshire Council (Case Ref: ED2693) 
 
 
 
Hi Councillor Ferretti 
 
I've searched our system again for Openreach notifications and can find none that relate to the recent installation of 
poles in Lennoxtown. There are quite a number of other Regulation 5 notifications recorded in there in other areas but 
none for these particular works. 
 
It is worth noting that these are just notifications. Even if we had received it there is no scope for us to refuse 
permission or object as such. All we could do is advise of what conditions we think might be appropriate. 
 
Regards 
 
Max Wilson 
 
Team Leader - Planning (Development Applications) 
Place, Neighbourhood and Corporate Assets 
 
*: Broomhill Depot, Kilsyth Road, Kirkintilloch, G66 1TF. 
(: 0141 578 8637 
 
 
 
  

 


